
We are a company with about 500 employees in Germany Villingen Schwenningen, which deals with 
the development, production and distribution of products in the application areas of industry, office, 
care and health. UV lamps (on average approx. 15.000 per year) based on mercury low pressure 
discharge are currently still needed in the replacement lamp business for our medical equipment 
(UVA and UVB lamps) from the business field of dermatological irradiation equipment.  Other 
applications are in the field of disinfection (UVC) of office or industrial applications. In all areas a 
substitution with LED light sources is unfortunately not yet possible after testing the required 
irradiances and spectra.    
In this sense we support an extension of the VDMA application. 
 

 

Answer provided as is by Stefan Eiselt on behalf of Herbert Waldmann GmbH & Co KG on the 27th 

of May 2021. 

 


